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Incineration not an option 

June 17, 2009 

Dear Editor, 

 

Dealing with waste is certainly a hot button issue. No one wants to deal with it 

because it is the unfortunate product of our consumer driven culture. Our region 

hopes to will it away by burning it as we have done for centuries instead of moving 

forward with a progressive strategy. It is truly unfortunate when our politicians 

demonize the very people that elected them into power. The people who have 

taken the time to learn about all the myriad of options available and who in vain 

fully attempt to appeal to their politician’s devoid sense of reason. 

 

I only ask that citizens concerned that our elected officials, whom have willfully 

subscribed to tunnel vision by only allowing the most expensive and dirty 

technology to be the only option they are willing to consider, to stand up for a day. 

I ask that CUPE, CAW, taxpayers, and people of faith to stand up and be heard at 

Durham Regional Council’s meeting on June 16th at 9:30 am to stop this 

incineration of taxpayer money and provide a better 

future for your children. 

 

Kevin LeGrand 

Oshawa resident 
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